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Years 3 and 4:  
Lewis Class have had a 
brilliant start to a new 
school year! We have en-
joyed learning lots of facts 
about C.S Lewis - did you 
know that he wrote The 
Chronicles of Narnia? 
 
 
 
 
Years 5 and 6:  

This week the children in Drake Class have been learning 

about their class namesake - using atlases to plot the 

route Sir Francis Drake took when he circumnavigated 

the World. We have also been looking at Roman numer-

als in maths and have begun to explore our new text: The 

Tear Thief. 

 
 

Year 6: 
Y6’s Grenville residential is fast approaching. Please 
ensure SOE3 forms have been sent back and any final 
payments are made. Mr Snow will be offering a talk to 
parents and information about this will be sent out next 
week. This will give parent/carers a chance to ask any 
questions about the residential.  

Message from Sarah Price 
I would like to wish you all a very 
warm welcome back to school 
for this academic year. Sampford 
Peverell is a wonderful school 
and I am very excited to be part 
of your child’s learning experi-
ence. Everyone has been very 
welcoming and I look forward to 
getting to know you all better 
over the coming years! 

Contact details: Please ensure that you have informed 
us of any changes to your contact details, including 
phone numbers, email and address. Lots of our school 
communication is sent via email and it is important that 
we can keep you up to date with relevant information. 
 
SOE3a forms were sent out recently and these need to 
be signed and returned to school. 
 
Reception: Darwin have had a great first full week at 
school! We have been making new friends and getting 
to know our new classroom.  To help us learn about the 
animal-loving scientist we are named after, we have 
been creating collages of animals. Can you tell what 
they are?  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Years 1 and 2:  

This week in Seacole 
Class we have all 
been getting to know 
each other and we 
have discussed what 
makes a great class. 
As we are named 
after Mary Seacole, 
we have been re-
searching facts about 
her life and the impact 
she had on the Crime-
an war. We have 
made time lines, drew 
portraits of Mary Sea-
cole and have written 
facts about her . 

Dates for your diary: 
 

20 September 
Y3 swimming begins 

 
23 - 27 September 

Y5 Bikeability 
 

7 - 11 October 
Y6 Grenville 

 
15 October 

Individual photos 
 

21 - 25 October 
Half-Term 

 
28 October 

Children return  
 

19 December 
Last day of Term 

 

Dates and events will be add-
ed to the newsletter through-
out the term so please keep 
an eye out for these as the 

term progresses. 
 

 

 
 
 

Stars of the Week 
 

Drake: Emma Elliot 
Lewis: Kate Fry 

Seacole: Ernie Castle 
Darwin: Skyler Sheppard 

 

Learning Powers -  
Golden Leaves 

 
Drake: Noah Tanton 

Lewis: Ben Fewins-Hichens 
Seacole: Henry Sturland 
Darwin: India Jackson 

 
 
 

 


